
The College will remain closed in August 2024 on the following days: 
1. Raksha Bandhan 

2. Janamashtmi 

Prof. Bina Rai 

Principal 

AVADH GIRLS' DEGREE COLLEGE 

Copy To: 

1. Faculty Notice Board 

2. Mr. S. R. Dubey for Record file. 

3. Official website 

Notice 

4. Student Notice Board 

-19.08.24 (Monday) 

- 26.08.24 (Monday) 
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